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December 15, 2023 

PRESS RELEASE 
Plow Route and Regulatory Sign Tree Trimming 

 

 

The Town of South Windsor Public Works Department will be trimming tree limbs above the 
town roadways to allow for safe plowing operations and trimming tree limbs that are blocking 
view of our town regulatory signs.  The tree trimming will be performed over the upcoming 
winter months and will encompass all town roads. 

 

 

Please call Marco Mucciacciaro at the South Windsor Town Garage if you have 
any questions or concerns at (860)648-6366. 

 


